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Release on November 5, 2015 

 

REVISED SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 

NOTICE REVISED TO NOTE: In the event a quorum of the Planning Commission, 

Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board and/or Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee 

(or one or more of the standing committees of any of the foregoing bodies) participates in the 

meeting, the meeting is noticed as a Special Meeting of such body or committee; however, no 

final action of any such body can be taken.     

 

The remaining portion of the special public meeting notice remains unchanged from the 

original release on October 30, 201, except to clarify that this is a special public meeting: 

 
Dear Brooklyn Basin Interested Parties: 

 

As directed by the Oakland Planning Commission, the Bureau of Planning is hosting a special public meeting 

to review progress plans for the proposed Shoreline Park Final Development Permit.  Members of the 

Planning Commission, Landmark Preservation Advisory Board and Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee will be in attendance, as will the Applicant.  Please note the following meeting details: 

 

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING: 

SHORELINE PARK FDP APPLICATION PROGRESS PLANS 

Sponsored by the Bureau of Planning 

 

Thursday, November 12, 2015 

4-5:30 p.m. 

 

Oakland City Hall, Hearing Room 3,  

1 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Oakland CA 94612 

 

This meeting is also noticed on the City of Oakland website, at:  

http://www2.oaklandnet.com/Government/o/PBN/OurOrganization/PlanningZoning/DOWD008409 

 

 

Should you have any questions and/or comments, please do not hesitate to contact Catherine Payne at 

cpayne@oaklandnet.com or (510) 238-6168.  Thank you for your interest. 
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